
 

COHOCTAH TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING- 
SPECIAL MEETING 10-15-2024 

 

October 15, 2024 at 5:00 PM  

Township Hall | Fowlerville, Michigan  

The Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting 
upon 72 hour advance notice by contacting Barb Fear, Township Clerk, by email: bfearclerk@gmail.com, phone: (517) 546-
0655, or mail: 10518 N Antcliff Rd Fowlerville MI 48836. 

 
MINUTES 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 5:12pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

PRESENT: Barb Fear, Phil Charette, Mark Fosdick, Tami Bock, Mark Torigian 
 

AGENDA APPROVAL 

Motion made by  Torigian, Seconded by  Charette to approve the agenda with the addition of New Business, 3. 
Barn Lease. Voting Yea:  Fear,  Charette,  Fosdick,  Bock,  Torigian, motion carried. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

1. Michigan Public Service Commission Order dated 10-10-2024 

Motion made by  Fosdick, Seconded by  Torigian to direct our legal counsel, Foster Swift, to pursue an 
appeal or other legal action, including any appelate issues, against the Michigan Public Service 
Commission Order dated October 10. 2024 in regard to PA 233 of 2023.Voting Yea:  Fear,  Charette,  
Fosdick,  Bock,  Torigian, motion carried. 

A public comment that was received via email was entered into the record and is attached. 

2. Bid for House Winterization 

Motion made by  Charette, Seconded by  Torigian to approve the bid for the winterization of 10515 N 
Antcliff Rd. Voting Yea:  Fear,  Charette,  Fosdick,  Bock,  Torigian, motion carried. 

3. Barn Lease 

Motion made by  Charette, Seconded by Bock to approve the Barn Lease as presented. Voting Yea:  
Fear,  Charette,  Fosdick,  Bock,  Torigian, motion carried. 
 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC 

Public comment received. 

ADJOURN 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:32pm. 

 

 

mailto:bfearclerk@gmail.com


Public Comment: 

 

 

Cherie 
 

Mon, Oct 14, 1:37 PM (3 days ago)   

 

 

to me 

 
 

I can't attend the meeting, but strongly feel that our Township should be able to approve solar and wind farms, 
as well as "energy storage".  So, YES--please appeal!  

Thank you,  

Cherie Philippi 

 


